
To Whom It May Concern,
Letter of Support

This Letter of Support was made as of 12/7/2022 by the President of Mozley Park Neighborhood
Association (MPNA), James Hicks on behalf of the MPNA members.

Organization Name: Mozley Park Neighborhood Association
Representative: James Hicks
Position: President
Telephone: 404-956-8677
Email: mozleyparkneighborhood@gmail.com

Purpose: This Letter is in Support of the new proposed Playground at the Mozley Park.

As President, on behalf of members of MPNA, I support this proposed Mural designed by JK
Willis. The overall project and final proposal received unanimous support during our
November meeting. We ask the City Department of Planning and the Department of Parks
and Recreation to give Spread Kindness the approvals they need to complete the project.
Spread Kindness has worked closely with all the Community Stakeholders, Friends of Mozley
Park, and Mozley Park Neighborhood Association to create a design that engages youth in an
inclusive and say way. I am willing to support the Spread Kindness initiative as necessary to
help push the project forward.

Sincerely,

_________________________________
(Organization Representative Signature)

James Marvin-Franics Hicks (Mozly Park Neighborhood Association)
(Organization)

12/7/2022
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